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	TO:           Gwen and Bill

FROM:    Garry

RE:           JDAI update to the Commission

DATE:      9/24/03

Gwen and Bill,

I am conducting a focus group at the Bayview Hunter’s Point Foundation from 4:30-5:30 this afternoon.  I’m going to try and make it to the Commission meeting by 6:00, but sometimes these focus groups run past the allotted time.

If I don’t make it by 6:00, please feel free either to give my report for me (below), or request that my report be moved to later in the agenda.  Basically, I was going to give a very brief report detailing the following:

1) ERC Site visit to Chicago:  Scheduled for 9/28-10/1.  The San Francisco team will include 13 individuals  (6 JPD staff, 6 CBO staff and myself).  The itinerary includes meeting with the Chief and Ass’t Chief Probation Officers from Chicago, visiting three (3) ERCs, visiting a staff secured boys shelter, observing a quarterly meeting of Probation staff and ERC staff, and meet JPD and CBO staff who work at the ERCs.

2) The JDAI Screening of the new video (These are our Kids:  Transforming Juvenile Justice in 3 American Cities) will be shown on Wednesday, October 22nd, 6:00-8:00 at Delancey St.

3) Several staff from Multnomah County (Portland – a model JDAI site) will be conducting a site visit for all JDAI stakeholders and JPD staff during the first week of November.  The exact date has yet to be set and I’ll let the Commission know as soon as the date is finalized.

4) The DMC focus groups have been excellent.  We plan to finish Phase I next week.  All the facilitators and note takers for these groups will be meeting during the 2nd week of October to share information and begin to shape our recommendations.

Sincerely,

Garry

Cc:    Don Chan




